
Releasing Your Name for the Commencement Program 

If you have a FERPA hold on your account limiting the release of your information for non-commercial 

(academic) purposes (options 2 or 4), your name will not appear in the commencement program.  If you 

would like your name to appear in the commencement program, please remove this hold from your 

account by completing the following steps.   

1) Log into MyUNLV 

2) Select My Student Center 

3) Go to Personal Information at the bottom of the page 

4) Select User Preferences 

 

 



5) Select FERPA restrictions tab 

 

  



6) Select Edit FERPA/Directory Restrictions 

 

  



7) Select the 2nd FERPA Option and click SAVE 

  



8) If you were successful, this prompt will appear.  

 

 

 


